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October 2021

Dear Parents & Carers, 

It is our intention to provide a joyful and exciting learning experience for all of the children who attend Bloomsbury Nursery School. 

We value partnerships with parents and carers, who we recognise as the child’s first teacher.

We would really appreciate your feedback for us to continue to reflect upon and improve the quality of care and education that we offer to our children. 

Please click on the link below to complete the questionnaire. 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=NyN5poK6L0mzfZp4XEEMGfwBOqfgz69BkCu_Lj1mM3hUNzA1UTdSMkpSMU1CS1U0TVVMVDFPU05GVS4u
[bookmark: _GoBack]

Kind Regards,

Sally Davies

Head teacher
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Tel: 0121 464 2034

Email: enquiry@bloomsbury.bham.sch.uk
www.bloomsburynurseryschool.co.uk
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